
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
16th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 6 students, 
 
The time is fast approaching where you will be making your application to secondary school. 
We recognise that this is a very important stage in your child’s learning journey, and we would 
therefore like to invite you to attend our Open Evening to find out more about us.  
 
This event will take place at Mary Webb School and Science College on Thursday 29th 

September from 6-8pm. To help you plan your visit, we would like to share some additional 
information with you.  
 
There will be the opportunity to attend a presentation by our Headteacher, Mr Lowe-Werrell. 
This will provide you with an insight into our vision, ethos and values. You will also get to hear 
student experiences of life at Mary Webb School from our Head Boy and Head Girl. There will 
be two opportunities to attend this talk at 6pm and 7pm. Tickets can be booked via 
www.eventbrite.co.uk or by clicking the following links Headteacher Talk, 6pm | Headteacher 
Talk, 7pm  
 
Our Senior Prefect Team will take you on a tour of the school to experience a range of 
activities and talk to teachers from all departments. You will also get to meet some of our 
current Year 7 students along the way. There will also be a chance to meet members of the 
Senior Leadership Team and Personalised Learning Centre (PLC).  In addition to this, we have 
invited a representative from the Local Authority Admissions Team to answer any questions.  
 
For those who are unable to attend, or who would like to see the school in action, there will 
be an opportunity to attend one of our Open Mornings. These will take place on Monday 3rd, 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th October, 10:45-12:30pm, by appointment only. To book your 
place, please contact reception via admin@marywebbschool.com or by calling 01743 792100. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Mary Webb School and Science College.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

S Longhurst 
 
Sarah Longhurst 
 
Assistant Headteacher (Student Support, Transition & SEND) 
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